
16 � 1 7WINTER 2023PUTNEY  POST

Digging in the Dirt

Sing it Forward: A Campaign for Putney’s Future launched 
publicly last June, with a joyful celebration during Reunion 
weekend. Over 200 alumni joined for our first in-person 
Reunion since 2019. The Caldwell family was fully represented 
for a poignant groundbreaking ceremony (pictured on this 
page) at the Hepper House site, the new dorm named in honor 
of Hester “Hepper” Goodenough Caldwell ’46.

The event also honored former Head of School Emily Jones, 
whose 15 years of dedicated leadership inspired so many to 
step up and pay tribute through the Emily Jones Fund for 
Student Support. 

ELM LEA CIRCLE 
The Putney School Impact Report
July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022

The Elm Lea Circle Report acknowledges the 
generous giving that has a profound impact on 
Putney today and for generations to come.  
Thanks to all who ensure the unique energy that 
is Putney itself shines on long into the future.

ElmLeaCircle.com

Construction on the two new dorms has officially (and finally) 
begun! Both buildings are on schedule, with footings and 
foundations poured and some plumbing and basement slabs in 
place for both. Crews have started framing the first floor and 
are moving toward closing up the greenhouse site for winter, 
and the Hepper House site is a few weeks behind that. Both 
dorms are on schedule to open in the fall of 2023, with the 
greenhouse site dorm being the first completed.


